
  Masks will be worn while  
coming to school in the mornings 

and leaving in the afternoons. 
There will be times the mask/
face coverings will be required 

such as: 
hallways, buses & some classrooms. 

Students will be allowed to take 
off their masks when social  

distancing is possible.   
 
 Direct Questions to: 
 Jaclyn Denson 
 Director of Health Services 
 432-607-3700 Ext. 4 

Sisd face covering policy 

Office of the Nurse 
 

Jaclyn Denson, RN 
Director of Health Services 

432-607-3700 Ext. 4 
jdenson@stanton.esc18.net 


